
 
 

 
 

 
 

** Important Notice ** 

Influenza Vaccines in Pediatric Patients 

New Hampshire Medicaid Fee-for-Service Pharmacy Program 

 
  
Effective 11/4/2021, pharmacy claims for annual influenza vaccines for patients younger than 18 years of age will deny.   
 
Parents and caregivers of pediatric patients should work with medical providers to obtain the annual influenza vaccine 
utilizing the vaccines provided through the NH Immunization Program.   

 
Pharmacies needing assistance may call the 

Magellan Call Center at (866) 675-7755. 
 
Sincerely,  
Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc.   
 
  


